


TO ALL RESIDENT COORDINATORS

20 December 2000

Dear Colleagues,

        At the Global meeting of Resident Representatives a number of you stressed the need for a clearer
definition of the respective roles and responsibilities of Resident Coordinators and the Special
Representatives of the Secretary-General. After extensive consultations, the Secretary-General has approved
the enclosed Note of Guidance on relations between Representatives of the
Secretary-General, Resident Coordinators and Humanitarian Coordinators, which has been endorsed by the
three UN Executive Committees on Peace and Security, Humanitarian Affairs and the Development Group.
He has asked that the Note of Guidance be shared with you.

        I believe that this Note will help to clarify those relationships. Obviously a note such as this cannot
legislate for all situations. Personal relationships are an important ingredient in making such arrangements
work on the ground. Fortunately, I know that I can rely on your cooperation to do all that is possible as
Resident Coordinators to help ensure that these new arrangements are successful.

        Should you have any specific questions on the guidance note, kindly address them to Alan Doss,
Director, DGO, copied to your Regional Bureau Director and Omar Bakhet, Director, ERD.

                                            Yours sincerely,
                                                   

                                          Mark Malloch Brown








